
 

Our New Text! 
This week we have introduced our final 

text to the children – ‘The Three Little 

Pigs.’ 

 
We have been reading different versions 

of the story and discovered that there 

are a lot of different endings.  I wonder if 

your child can tell you their favourite 

ending! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week: 
Stay and Play sessions in Reception. 

You have been invited to attend a Stay and Play 

session with your child on either Thursday 4th 

or Friday 5th July.  If you have opted to stay 

for a school dinner with your child, the 

Reception staff will take you through to the hall 

once the Stay and Play session has finished.  If 

your child stays for 30 hours and they are not 

sampling a school dinner then they shall come 

back into Pre-School and have their lunch. 

 
 

 

 

Matching to 5! 
This week we had to match the correct 

number of characters to the correct numeral 

on the houses. 

 
Can your child find any numerals to 5 when 

they are out and about?  I wonder where they 

can see them. 
 

 

 

 
28th June 2024 

 

Dates for the Diary: 

Monday 15th July – a Stay and Play session 

in Reception (for children only). 

 

Friday 14th July – Graduation morning at 

10.15am for the children leaving Pre-

School.  We will start in the Key Stage One 

hall and sing a selection of songs and then 

afterwards you and your family are invited 

to attend a garden party in Pre-School. 

 

 

Noodles 

This week we looked at noodles before we 

cooked them and then predicted what would 

happen to them in the microwave.  We then ate 

our noodles using chopsticks just like our artist 

Yayoi from Japan. 

Let’s get Spotty with Polka Dots! 

The children looked at the artist Yayoi Kusama 

who likes to use polka dots in her artwork. 

 
 

We then went onto use sponges to decorate 

our own houses using this spotty technique.  

 


